
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

AGENDA DATE: September 9, 2024 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider adopting a resolution  

PREPARED BY: Chief Andy Morgan 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Grand Rapids Police Department frequently receives greeting cards and letters where individuals 

express gratitude for the service provided by our folks. Most of these are a result of a particular 

interaction the police department had with the sender. Occasionally, we receive random 

communications that were not a result of a police interaction.  

On August 28, 2024 Grand Rapids Police Department received such a letter from Sydney Gray. 

Within the envelop was a heartfelt letter expressing appreciation along with a $25 written to 

GRPD (see Gray letter within attached material). 

We ask that the Council make a motion to adopt a resolution accepting a $25 donation from the 

Sydney Gray. Funds will be utilized at our next community event. 

 

Requested council action: 

Make a motion to adopt a resolution accepting a $25 donation to the GRPD from Sydney Gray. 

 


